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In progress2025

The previous applications discussed tonight would 
add just under 1,000 truck parking spaces to this 
area.  Some are already in operation illegally.

Other properties are yet to be developed.  More 
trucks cannot be accommodated on Hwy 50.
This compromises public safety.
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Other Concerns & Expectations

We expect City of Vaughan and the landowners to collaborate and plan this area 
while keeping resident and commuter safety top of mind.

The current situation we are living with on Nashville Road, Highway 50 and Major 
Mackenzie is incredibly unsafe.

Residents are not anti-development — we welcome responsible, legal, and community-
minded growth. But we will not stand by as our neighborhoods are transformed into 
unregulated industrial zones, and at the cost of our safety, health, and peace of mind.

Keep the trucks in this area off Highway 50 - it will be safer for everyone.



Thank you


